Objection to the Pindimar Abalone Farm Project, 10_0006
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Dear Mr Hazzard,

We are objecting to the Pindimar Abalone Project because we feel that the beautiful
vacation land around Port Stephens is an in appropriate place for heavy industry. A project
like this will damage the ecology of an area that is largely wild as well as disturb the
residents who live adjacent to the site with noise, odour, and heavy traffic and will have an
adverse effect on the tourism industry.

Please reject this proposal and help preserve this wonderful place.
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